
 

QA-FR-182-A 

 
9/20/2020 
Subject: Request Change of Identification 
 
 
Dear Regulatory Authority,  
 
This Change of Identification request applies for a new FCC ID: 2AK4V-DT-550 as established in 

47CFR2.933 (b) for a currently approved device. This application by The Detection Group, Inc. will establish 

a new FCC ID: 2AK4V-DT-550  under The Detection Group, Inc. grant code for purpose of marketing. The 

original grant to Murata Manufacturing Co., Ltd. will remain in effect per 2.933(b). 

 
 
1. The original identification is FCC ID: VPYLB1DX 

2. The original grant date is 2016-06-24 

3. The equipment is electrically identical, only the model name, product name, and FCC ID number are 

different. 

4. The original test results are applicable and representative of this changed device. 

5. Exterior photographs are include in this application 

 
The following files are electronically submitted as attachments: 

Authorization Letter from Original Grantee 

FCC Agent Authorization Letter 

External Photos of New Application 

FCC ID Label Format and Location of New Application 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 
 

 
Jens Rasmussen 
Vice President, engineering & Architecture 
The Detection Group, Inc. 
4550 Kearny Villa Rd, Suite 110, San Diego, CA 92123 


